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Cycle ride and walk 
We’re having another cycle ride and walk, like the one we held last year around this 
time, and we’d love you to join us on: 
• Saturday 6 August  
Starting at Middleton Top car park… 

• Cyclists – leaving at 2.00pm, Barry Austin will lead a ride along the trail  
• Walkers – leaving at 2.30pm, Andy Pollock will lead a walk 
• Picnic - both groups will return at about 5.00pm for a picnic in the picnic 

area just below the car park. 
If you aren’t feeling energetic please feel free to join us for the picnic. 
Fingers crossed for good weather but it would be great if you could let Sue Cunliffe 
know you’ll be joining us (01629 822124 / 07979 331179) so we can be in touch if the 
weather doesn’t look good. 
 
Wirksworth Festival, September 2016 
Remember to visit the exhibition of three artists from Die during the weekend of the Art 
and Architecture Trail (9 - 11 September).   
 
AGS promises to be a lively venue this year.  In addition to the French artists, an 
Austrian artist will be exhibiting and work of the school students will also be on display.  
There will be a free clay workshop on Saturday in the Art room and the Art department 
will provide a café.  The Festival bus will stop at the top of the school and Trail tickets 
will be sold at the main entrance. 
 
The three artists from the Die area who will be exhibiting at Anthony Gell School are: 

	

 
Susan Rayfeld 

 

 
Francois Lagrange 

	

	
Emmanuel Mergault  



 
 
French and German conversation groups (intermediate/advanced)  
 
The French group will meet next on: 

• Monday 1 August 2016, 7.30pm 
• Susie Botting’s house, 30 North End, Wirksworth. 

Please contact Rae Lewis 01629 for more details. 
 
The German group will be having a break over the summer and will meet next: 

• On Wednesday 14 September at 10.30am 
• At 24a North End.  The group has some advanced speakers and some less so.  

All are welcome.  For more details please contact Anna McGuire on Tel: 01629 540924. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please visit us at: http://www.wirksworthtwinning.org.uk 
 

and find us and like us on  if you haven't done so already. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact: 
Sue Cunliffe, Secretary WTA 
suecunliffe@gmail.com 
01629 822124 or 07979 331179 


